
NHE 
General Meeting  
Wednesday January 15, 2020 
Place: Media Center 
 
Welcome: Meeting Called to order by President, Maritza Rutland at 6:36pm. Thank you to all those who came.  
 
Introduction of the Executive board:  
Maritza Rutland, President 
Jessica Cavaliere, 1st Vice President 
Jacqueline Split, 2nd Vice President  
Andrea Castellanos, Treasurer  
Cassandra Crochetiere, Recording Secretary 
Katherine Ramirez, Corresponding Secretary 
 
Minutes from the November 19, 2019 meeting were approved by Bobbi Mayes & by Jeannie Floyd. 
 
Principals Report:  
Mrs. Floyd shared sad news that the husband of Laurie Rich Levinson had passed away and donations to the JAFCO were 
being requested.  
Some upcoming events dates were discussed. 
Employee of the year was Vanessa and Teacher of the year was Ms. Ardo 
 
 
Unfinished Business  
Maritza discussed ideas regarding where to spend that money (about $7,000) from the Papa Johns Fundraiser and the 
Holiday store Profits. Ideas discussed included technology, painting safety such as window blinds and flexible seating.  
The book fair is coming up, and volunteers are needed. Email Mr. Rowe. Parent night will be Thursday at 6pm.  
5th grade shirts will be ordered soon.  
Sweetheart dance is February 7th 6:30-8:30  
A parent asked if kids would be selling candy again this year and we said no the full had changed regarding the sale of 
candy during school hours. 
 
Ongoing Fundraisers & upcoming events:  
Box Tops due again in February 2020, Shoparoo, Amazon Smiles and Spirit shirts. Sweetheart Dance is 2/7/20. Color Run 
is 3/13/20 Nob Hill Salutes America 5/16/20.  
 
Staff Representative Report Mrs. Most:  
Getting back to business after break. Discussion of upcoming events including beach clean up, poem in your pocket, 5th 
grade dance and tutoring for children has started.  
 
 
Volunteer Needs: Sweetheart dance 2/7/20, Nob Hill Salutes America is 5/16/20 & the 5th grade dance end of May, all will 
need volunteers.  
 
A parent question about drop off prompted a discussion about car loop speed and safety. Suggestion for another person to 
be in the south loop that remains there and doesn’t leave occurred. 
 
Another Parent, Amanda asked about the budget and its format.  We will address her concerns and update the budget. 
 
Maritza Rutland thanked everyone for coming and meeting adjourned at 7:16pm.  
 


